
Mailing lists for Clinical Reference Groups (CRG's)
Dear all,

As from today the mailing lists for all CRG's will n o longer notify you of changes on the site. The approach is in line with the latest privacy legislation. 
You will need to look at the individual sites to obtain information on updates and postings.

SNOMED International will issue a communication to any current mailing lists requesting explicit consent to contact you for the purposes of promoting 
SNOMED International, the SNOMED Community, along with updates specific to SNOMED International events. Emails sent from this service 
already have unsubscribe links to allow recipients to change and update their preferences.

You will need to actively “Opt-In” to be able to receive email notifications from Confluence by “watching” specific groups or pages. Information on how 
to do this can be found here -  .http://snomed.org/howto-opt-in

Please see the mail you will have received from Confluence.

If you have any concerns regarding this matter please email myself (igr@snomed.org)

Kind regards,

Ian Green

https://ihtsdotools.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b93335bd637a47672825e5981&id=b3e0008839&e=49a3664028
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